
  

 
    

 

 

Chairman LeBlanc called the meeting to order at 11:34 pm. 

 

Attendance 

Present: 

Randall J. LeBlanc 

Caren Dunn 

Cathyann Harris 

Anthony LaFauci 

Patrick O’Brien  

Absent: none 

  

Councillor Harris moved approval of the Minutes from June 28/29, 2021. The motion was 

approved on a voice vote.  

 

17-25 Beal Road 

Kamal Ahadi the owner of the property testified about the need for a street opening. Councillor 

McLaughlin asked if Mr. Ahadi had heard from any of the neighbors.   Mr. Ahadi had talked to 

one of his neighbors Mr. Lawn who indicated to Mr. Ahadi that he did not have a problem with 

the work. Councillor McLaughlin asked about the timing of the work.  Councillor LaFauci 

reminded Mr. Ahadi to manage the timeline so that the street is not left open too long. Councillor 

Dunn asked further questions about the work being performed. Councillor LaFauci moved 

approval. The motion was approved on a voice vote and the matter was forwarded to the full 

Council with a recommendation for approval.  

 

17-80 Duddy Ave 

Councillor LaFauci asked about the frontage calculation that Mr. Blocker raised at the public 

hearing. Councillor Darcy spoke about sending the information to the Law Department and 

engineer for review. Councillor LaFauci moved to send the matter to the Law Department and 

Engineering Department for review the motion was approved on a voice vote.  

 

 

Councillor O’Brien moved to adjourn at 11:58 pm. The motion was approved on a voice vote.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Joseph W. Vizard, Assistant City Clerk 
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